

## WATCHUNG BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

## Invitation to Provide Input to the Board of Education on the Referendum

In an effort to gather community input on a referendum designed to enhance educational opportunities for the district's students, the Watchung Borough Board of Education has commissioned a referendum ad hoc committee, which met three times this spring and has another meeting scheduled for July 12.

To maximize input, the Board also invites residents and school community members to provide direct feedback on the potential projects to <a href="mailto:referendum@watchungschools.us">referendum@watchungschools.us</a>, no later than Friday, July 8, 2022.

For more information on the referendum, please visit the <u>current referendum page</u> on the district website. Click on the <u>Referendum 2021</u> link to access information, including the previously proposed projects, provided to the public last fall.

Feedback and questions can be sent to referendum@watchungschools.us.

